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PRESS RELEASE – Shooting 1800 block of Dewey 

  
Incident Number: BE1461854                              
Date: 10/27/14                                                    
For Additional Information Contact:             Captain Dan Risse (608) 364-6828 
 
On 10/27/14 at approximately 730am City of Beloit Police Officers responded to a report of 
shots being fired in the 1800 block of Dewey. Shortly thereafter, another report came in that a 
male had been shot and was at an address in the 1900 block of Dewey in the Town of Beloit.   
 
Law Enforcement and Emergency Medical Personnel made contact with a male subject that had 
been shot in the right upper arm. The subject was transported to an area hospital with non-life 
threatening injuries. Officers located the scene of the shooting in the 1800 block of Dewey. 
Evidence Technitions were utilized to process the scene. 
 
The investigation has determined that the suspect and the person shot were known to each 
other. The suspect has been identified as Samuel Jones, 31 years of age, from Beloit. 
 

 
 
Investigation is continuing. END  
 
Anyone with information in regards to this crime is encouraged to call the Beloit Police Department, 364-
6801, or Beloit Area Crime Stoppers, 362-7463. Individuals may also text information to 274637 then type 
BACS + your message. Information leading to an arrest may be eligible for a cash reward up to $1000.00. 

  
Pursuant to the directive of the Wisconsin Supreme Court, as found in Supreme Court Rule 20:3:6 
Trial Publicity, you are advised that a charge is merely an accusation and that a defendant is 
presumed innocent until and unless proven guilty. 
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